







CHRISTMAS CHARITY FUNDRAISING EVENT

31st October 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

In 2020, our Community of Schools joined forces to raise money for schools on the South Coast that had been affected by bushfires. Last year, we worked together to collect items for Georges River Life Care — a local organisation that provides a myriad of support services to members of the Georges River community. Each Christmas, they set the goal of delivering 400 backpacks to students across the community to ensure that all young people in our area begin the new school year with everything they need to succeed. We have again this year decided to support this appeal due to its resounding success.

If you would like to contribute to this year's charity drive, you can donate any items on the list below. Every item counts in setting students up for success in their education!

Donation Items:

- Pencil case
- Glue sticks
- HB pencils
- Coloured pencils
- 30cm plastic ruler
- White Eraser
- Enclosed sharpener
- Highlighters
- Blue, black, red pens
- Pack of Iollies

Please support us in making a difference. Items are due to the front office **no later than Tuesday 28**th **November 2023.** A labelled basket will be placed in the **front office from 1st November.** Please place all donations in the provided baskets.

Thank you for supporting this wonderful initiative.

Yours Sincerely
Anna Girginis – Principal GRC Oatley Senior Campus
Debbie Hunter – Principal Oatley Public School
Olivera Mateski – Principal Mortdale Public School
Paul Nash – Principal Oatley West Public School